
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/10/2021 11:02 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/10/2021 

MRS Leonie Longley 
7 / 2 Wetherill ST 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

I was extremely disappointed when I saw this structure being made on our beach. It is nothing like we had 
come to expect to be built after the works that had been done at the car park further south. 
I am not aware o f  any community consultation for a structure o f  this nature. 
It is everything that shouldn't be built to solve this problem o f  beach erosion. 
As a straight wall like this will lead to scouring and destroy our precious beach. Are boulders to be placed 
against it to provide the 45 degree wash up for the waves 
Also I would like to know what access is being built to allow us onto the beach 
Leonie Longley 
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